Members of the public are invited to provide public comments on the District adoption of Science, Economics, and CTE textbooks and curriculum.  The textbooks are materials that were adopted by the State Board of Education.  The District is requesting public comment to be completed by March 20, 2024.  

Comments can be posted at the following site:
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    https://forms.office.com/r/z7qn8HDcUA
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